


71284 Federal Register / Vol. 64, No. 244 / Tuesday, December 21, 1999 / Rules and Regulations

SUMMARY: The Federal Trade
Commission Rules of Practice are being
amended to reflect a reconfiguration of
the Commission’s Regional Office
structure and operations.
EFFECTIVE DATE: December 21, 1999.
ADDRESSES: Requests for copies of the
Federal Register notice should be sent
to the Consumer Response Center, Room
130, Federal Trade Commission, 600
Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Washington,
DC 20580. The notice announcing the
changes is available on the Internet at
the Commission’s website, ‘‘http://
www.ftc.gov’’.


